
 

 

On Wednesday 20th September, we will be 
supporting the charity Jeans for Genes. The 
charity aims to help raise awareness and 
funds for transforming the lives of children 
with life-altering genetic disorders.  
Jeans for Genes is a charity Monkey Puzzle    
Uxbridge proudly support annually.  I would like to invite all the 
children and staff who will be at nursery on Wednesday to come 
in wearing jeans and leave a donation to help raise funds for this 
very worthy cause.  We thank you in advance for your support.  

Jeans for Genes Day– Wednesday 20
th

 September 

To celebrate the harvest festival we will 
be collecting non-perishable food items 

to donate to our Local Church/ Food 
Bank.  We will be accepting donations all 

month of September until Thursday 28th 
September 2023. 

Thank you in advance. 

Harvest Festival 


